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6th February 2018 
 
 
Dear Members of the PTFA, 
 
On behalf of the Full Governing Body of St Cuthbert’s Catholic Primary School, we’d 
like to sincerely thank you for all of the hard work, enthusiasm and commitment you 
have shown St Cuthbert’s over the last year and for the extremely generous 
contribution you have recently made to our School Fund. 
 
Over the last few years, we have been able to purchase some excellent resources 
using monies raised by the PTFA which have greatly enhanced the teaching and 
learning experiences we can provide and broadened the opportunities available to 
our pupils. The beautiful canopy and fantastic outdoor equipment in Early Years; 
extra staging and the drop down screen and projector in the KS2 Hall; large football 
goals for the field and most of the toys and play equipment used by KS1 and KS2, 
including the new pool and table tennis tables are but a few of the items we’ve been 
able to acquire.  
 
We consult regularly with staff and pupils about the way in which they would like to 
see the money spent and our main requirement for the use of the money is that it 
benefits as many of the pupils as possible.  
 
Current exciting projects where we are utilising further funds raised by the PTFA 
include the new Science Laboratory; the new KS1 outdoor learning environment 
and the development of our Forest School beginning with the planting of hedgerows 
and trees and the installation of a school pond in the summer.   
 
The PTFA continues to go from strength to strength and the school and its 
governors are so grateful for everything that you do. We look forward to the year 
ahead, working in successful and effective partnership together for the benefit of our 
whole school community. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 

Mr David Hastie 
Chair of the Resources’ Committee 
   


